
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 8/23/2017 3:06:31 PM
Subject: Re: Scheduling Request

​He's in the store that day


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 1:27 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: FW: Scheduling Request 
 
Please advise.
Lily
 

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 23, 2017 11:54 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Scheduling Request
 
Lily,
 
Helen Munnerlyn with Leadership South Carolina called to see if the Lieutenant Governor would be willing to 
welcome their new 2018 class on Wednesday, September 6 at any point between 9:30a and 5:00p. It will take 
place at the Clemson Lake House, 900 Clemson Road, which is out near the Village at Sandhill in northeast 
Columbia.
 
Helen said that about 55 members are in this year’s class, including Rep. Micah Caskey and Sen. Katrina 
Shealy. If he is available, they would prefer that he speak for about 15-20 minutes and have time for 
questions. He is welcome to speak on general topics (leadership, good issues, bad issues in the legislature, and 
what may be in store when the legislators return). Apparently, he also spoke at the Legislative Day to the 
previous class last year.
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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